ECO Council Meeting Term 6 5.7.17Attended
Sporadic attendance today due to a very busy day at Montpelier Primary School.
Thank you to all the children who attended.



 Action
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you to all those children who attended today. Following on from our discussions last week we looked at CBBC Newsround who were raising awareness of sea pollution and keeping our beaches clean. The children all had some great thoughts and discussion points. The older children were great at paraphrasing information to simplify it for the younger children. We then created posters that we can display around the school to share the information we discussed.
Next Meeting
Wednesday 12.717 in my room at 12.45pm.
Follow up discussion on sea pollution and keeping our beaches clean.
Great to see you all today.
Thank you to all staff for their continued support in reminding children to attend.

Meeting Closed @ 1.10pm
Sue Holland

